
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PAID THROUGH 

September 2020 

Tyler Baxter 

J Boedicker 

Ryan Conley 

Dana Hilton 

Robert Hindenlang 

Scott Hochstetler 

Patrick Hooks 

Michael Johnson 

Danny Keen 

Stephen Landwehr 

Brandon Miller 

Zachariah Russell 

Mike Sauber 

Craig Schmidt 

Brad Scott 

Anthony Strange 

Samantha Swaney 

Nathaniel Swaney 

Douglas Tascoff 

Paul Taylor 

Anthony Turner 

Michael White 

 

PAID THROUGH 

August 2020 

Devin Casemier 

Tyler Core 

Richard Evans  

Jason Grace 

 

 

PAID THROUGH,  

August 2020 (Continued) 

John Harter 

Brandon Hollman 

Gail Jackson 

Darren Krock 

Stephen Nichols 

Randy Rex 

Stephan Vanover 

Cole Wilt 

Cameron Wireman 

 

PAID THROUGH 

July2020 

Matthew Boedicker 

Lester Ricks 

Gregg Sharp 

 

PAID THROUGH 

June 2020 

Cody Evans 

Randy Hoersten 

Kenneth Long 

Deron Perkins 

Jessie Place 

 

PAID THROUGH 

June 2020 

Staci Hefflin 

Kyle Lyons 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Training Director’s Report 
 

Hello from your Training Center!  
 

The year is off to a good start! Apprentices are working hard to 

gain the skills and knowledge necessary to become highly 

skilled electricians. I am thankful for our Instructors, and all of 

you in the field who share your knowledge with the 

apprentices. We couldn’t do it without you. 
 

I am pleased to announce a new opportunity for training. The 

JATC will now be offering OSHA 30 online as a JFT class for 

any JIW that wants to sign up. There is a $500.00 participation 

award upon completion. Please get in touch with me if you are 

interested. 
 

What classes would you like to see offered? Please contact me 

if you have any suggestions or questions.  
 

I can be reached at 419-229-2775 or paul@limajatc.com 
 

           The Ole’ Guys  
October, wow time does fly, but I guess I just 

have to get used to it. We had a nice meeting this 

month and had a few things to talk about, mostly 

about the different ways to vote. We also had a good 

visit about some of the things going on in Washington 

and how things are working out and it seems that we 

are not sure just what is happening, just too much 

going on. 
 

We would like to invite all retirees to come to 

the meetings and give us your opinion. 
 

The meeting is the second Wednesday of the 

month, 2:00 P.M at the union hall. We have cookies, 

coffee, or soda. All retirees are welcome, and we 

would like to see you guys. 

  

Things to think about: 
  

            Do they bury people with their braces on? 
 

            What’s the difference between normal ketchup 

and fancy ketchup? 
 

           Is there a time limit on fortune cookie 

predictions? 
 

           Can you daydream at night? 
                 

           And finally: 
 

          If laughter is the best medicine, who is the idiot 

who said they “died laughing”? 

         

R. S.  

 

      Jim Hoskins 
 
 

NOVEMBER 3, 2020 

 
VOTE FOR WHAT IS BETTER FOR YOUR 

COUNTRY! 
VOTE FOR WHAT IS BETTER FOR YOU! 

 

 

TELE-DATA CLASSIFICATION 
 

The allocation of your raise has been 

determined, effective November 30, 

2020. 
 

$0.75 on the check 

$0.10 to Health & Welfare 

mailto:paul@limajatc.com

